Minutes of the January Session 

of the Graduate Student Council

Missouri State University

The Graduate Student Council held its regularly scheduled monthly meeting on Wednesday, January 30, 2008, in Plaster Student Union, Room 308 AB. 

WELCOME

At 4:10 PM, President Kelly Tenzek welcomed everyone and began the meeting.  Those in attendance were asked to introduce themselves.  Two new members were in attendance.
ANNOUNCEMENTS
President Tenzek announced that the next GSC meeting will be held on Wednesday, February 27, 2008 from 4-6.  The meeting location is still TBA, so check the GSC website for updates http://organizations.missouristate.edu/gsc/.  The meeting will take place during Peace Corps (PC) Week and so will feature a presentation on the PC experience and upcoming PC opportunities.
Also, the GSC has been approved to host a bake sale on Friday, February 8, 2008.  The council needs members who are willing to bake items such as cookies, cupcakes, cakes, muffins, etc. to donate them in order to raise money for another pizza party.  If you are interested in helping out, please contact President Kelly Tenzek at Tenzek1783@MissouriState.edu. 

Finally, another volunteer opportunity is available to GSC members and their friends.  GSC would like to get a group together to donate time and energy to the food bank, “Kids Against Hunger.”  The opportunity will involve 2 hours of volunteer time wherein volunteers will help put together food packets.  Again, check the GSC website for updates on time and location.
NEW BUSINESS
The GSC hosts the Interdisciplinary Forum (IDF) for graduate students every spring.  This year, the IDF will take place on Saturday, April 12 from approximately 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM with registration beginning around 7:00.  The IDF is an opportunity for students conducting research to display their work on posters or give oral presentations to an audience.  Participants will be judged, and excellent research will be rewarded.  

In order to prepare for this big event, the GSC needs several volunteers to help set up and take down equipment and to help manage the event itself.  Preliminary set-up will be conducted on Friday, April 11, and tear-down will take place immediately following the event.  If you are able to help out in any way, please contact Kelly Tenzek at Tenzek1783@MissouriState.edu or the GSC advisor, Dr. Tomasi, at TomTomasi@MissouriState.edu. 
PRESENTATION
Sara Cassidy from the International Association of Business Communications (IABC) presented information about the organization.  See their website, https://www.ws.missouristate.edu/studentorganizations/secure/displayorg.asp?ID=592 for more information.
ADJOURNMENT
No further announcements or information was passed, and the January session was adjourned.  Again, the next Graduate Student Council meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 27, from 4-6 PM, location TBA.
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